
February 2, 2021 

Please distribute this letter to council showing my strong support to end this brutal lockdown. I 

have clients that are in incredible financial distress due to their business being lockdown while 

Costco, Walmart and the Toronto Maple Leaf's as well as Raptors continue business as usual.  

 

Sincerely, 

Bradley A. Crompton 


